
From: SMITH Scott
To: Franklin, Richard, ZOLLITSCH Michael, GILLES Bruce A, PETTIT Don, 

SMITH Scott, Terada, Calvin, Moon, Wally, Sheldrake, Beth, Nattis, 
Randy

Subject: Re: Canadian Crude Is Finding a New Way to Asia Without a Pipeline - 
Bloomberg

It has to be Zenith (Arc) or MaCall. No one else in Portland deals in 
heavy oils. My suspicion is that it's Zenith because they recently did a 
lot of changes at the facility and resumed operations after 2 years.

I'm in Coos Bay but let me know if you want to set up a conference call 
for a few min later today. Might have 15 min free around 2:15. Otherwise 
we can discuss  when I'm  back tomorrow afternoon.

-Scott

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: "Franklin, Richard" <Franklin.Richard@epa.gov> 
Date: 3/15/18 10:25 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: ZOLLITSCH Michael <Michael.J.ZOLLITSCH@state.or.us> 
Cc: GILLES Bruce A <Bruce.A.GILLES@state.or.us>, PETTIT Don 
<Don.PETTIT@state.or.us>, SMITH Scott <Scott.SMITH@state.or.us>, 
"Terada, Calvin" <Terada.Calvin@epa.gov>, "Moon, Wally" 
<Moon.Wally@epa.gov>, "Sheldrake, Beth" <sheldrake.beth@epa.gov>, 
"Nattis, Randy" <Nattis.Randy@epa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Canadian Crude Is Finding a New Way to Asia Without a 
Pipeline - Bloomberg 

Me, too! Thanks for sending this along. I’m guessing it’s being exported 
via ARC Terminals?

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 15, 2018, at 10:11 AM, ZOLLITSCH Michael 
<Michael.J.ZOLLITSCH@state.or.us> wrote:
> 
> News to me!!
> 
> https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2018-03-14/canadian-crude-is-
finding-a-new-way-to-asia-without-a-pipeline
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